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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
                       ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 1 


 
        10th September 2015
Welcome Back
We have had a lovely start to the new school year with the children all arriving smartly dressed and ready to learn. Thank you all for ensuring that your children have the correct uniform, we really do appreciate it. Could you also please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school every day and that class 4 has swimming kit on Thursdays. If you have changed your phone number over the holiday please give us your new contact details as a matter of urgency. 
Clubs

Our KS2 lunchtime knitting club started today and we are very grateful to Barbara for volunteering to teach the children.

Miss Harrison will be taking football club for both boys and girls on Wednesdays, commencing 16th September

Cheerleading will restart next week, new members are welcome. Please see Sue for details.
Tintwistle Show

The Allotment Association will be hosting their fourth annual show at the Community Centre, Sexton Street on Saturday 12th September. Admission is free and refreshments are available all day. Entries must be submitted on Friday evening or Saturday morning, the show opens at 12.20pm on Saturday. Schedules are available from the school office or Tintwistle shop. Children’s categories are:
· A ‘tray’ garden on showstoppers (film or show) theme

· 3 decorated digestive biscuits

· An animal made from a fruit and/or vegetable

· A gingerbread person

· A drawing or painting

Messy Church
The next messy church is 13th September at URC from 4.00pm – 6.00pm. Families are welcome to join in with games, songs and craft activities that share Jesus’ message in a sociable, informal atmosphere. Call in for a warm welcome and some homemade cake.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher

